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March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Jamestown District Families,  
 
Jamestown School District hopes to find you healthy and safe. With the Governor’s safer-in-place order and 
our school closure, we are making every effort to provide you and your child with distance learning 
resources. Our teachers are working hard to provide meaningful and enriching lessons for your child. You 
should have received a call or email from your child’s teacher, just touching base to see if you need anything 
or have any questions. We are here to support both you and your child during this time.  If for some reason 
you have not been in contact with your child’s teacher, please email your teacher. You can access staff 
emails from our website from the link: https://www.jespanthers.org/staff/ 
 
Those of you without internet or devices, or would rather have a paper packet, we will be distributing 
packets next week on Monday, March 30th and Tuesday, March 31s t only from 11:00 AM-1:00 PM in the 
parent drive through. Please help us to keep social distancing, health and safety protocols by remaining in 
your car while we hand you the packet.  
 
School lunches and breakfast will resume next week beginning on Monday, March 30th through Friday from 
11:00 AM-1:00 PM in the parent drive through. Again, please remain in your car.  
 
Jamestown School District continues to be in regular communication with Tuolumne Cunty Superintendent 
of School and the Public Health Department and will notify you immediately of any significant changes or 
news that affects our school district and community. The Tuolumne Public Health Department has the 
following Public Service Announcement: 
 

Tuolumne Public Health  
PUBLIC HEALTH COVID-19 CALL CENTER: Public Health has activated a call center that will be 
open Monday-Friday from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. The call center phone number is 209-533-7440. We still 
encourage community members to call the Adventist Health COVID-19 Advice Line at 844-542-8840 
with questions or concerns about visiting an Adventist Health clinic or hospital, but phone calls with 
other questions or concerns may be made to the Public Health COVID-19 Call Center. 

 
Finally, I am hoping you can help our Jamestown School District gain school funding by completing the 
Census. The Census helps to determine our Title I funding as well other funding sources that currently, we 
no longer qualify. The online Census takes 10 minutes or less and can significantly make a difference in the 
educational lives of your children and our students. Please use the link: 2020 Census.   
 
Do not hesitate to reach out to us for any questions, clarifications, or for support. 
  
Together,   
Contessa Pelfrey, Superintendent 
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